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NEW QUESTION: 1
A. Option D
B. Option A

C. Option B
D. Option C
Answer: B
Explanation:
Securing the Management Access Domain Management access,
whether monitoring, provisioning, or managing storage
resources, is associated with every device within the storage
network.
Implementing appropriate controls for securing storage
management applications is important because the damage that
can be caused by using these applications can be far more
extensive.
Controlling administrative access to storage aims to safeguard
against the threats of an attacker spoofing an administrator's
identity or elevating privileges to gain administrative access.
To protect against these threats, administrative access
regulation and various auditing techniques are used to enforce
accountability of users and processes.
Access control should be enforced for each storage component.
In some storage environments, it may be necessary to integrate
storage devices with third-party authentication directories,
such as Lightweight Directory Access Protocol (LDAP) or Active
Directory. Security best practices stipulate that no single
user should have ultimate control over all aspects of the
system. It is better to assign various administrative functions
by using RBAC. Auditing logged events is a critical control
measure to track the activities of an administrator.
However, access to administrative log files and their content
must be protected. In addition, having a Security Information
Management (SIM) solution supports effective analysis of the
event log files.
EMC E10-001 Student Resource Guide. Module 14: Securing the
Storage Infrastructure

NEW QUESTION: 2
A. Option D
B. Option A
C. Option B
D. Option C
Answer: A
Explanation:
Reference:
https://www.paloaltonetworks.com/cyberpedia/how-the-next-genera
tion-security- platform-contributes-to-gdpr-compliance

NEW QUESTION: 3
A. Pkgmgr

B. Dism
C. Bcdboot
D. Bcdedit
Answer: B
Explanation:
Deployment Image Servicing and Management (DISM) is a
command-line tool used to service [email&#160;protected] images
offline before deployment. You can use it to install,
uninstall, configure, and update Windows features, packages,
drivers, and international settings. Subsets of the DISM
servicing commands are also available for servicing a running
operating system. DISM is installed with [email&#160;protected]
7, and it is also distributed in the Windows OEM
Preinstallation Kit (Windows OPK) and the Windows Automated
Installation Kit (Windows AIK). It can be used to service
Windows [email&#160;protected] with Service Pack 1 (SP1),
Windows [email&#160;protected] 2008, [email&#160;protected] 7,
Windows [email&#160;protected] 2008 R2, or Windows PE images.
DISM replaces several Windows OPK tools, including PEimg,
Intlcfg, and Package Manager.
http://technet.microsoft.com/en-us/library/dd744256%28v=WS.10%2
9.aspx
Reference:
http://social.technet.microsoft.com/wiki/contents/articles/516.
how-to-boot-froma-vhd.aspx#Add
http://technet.microsoft.com/en-us/library/cc749465%28v=WS.10%2
9.aspx
Package Manager (Pkgmgr.exe) installs, uninstalls, configures,
and updates features and packages for Windows Vista. You can
install or update Windows Vista feature packages on an offline
destination computer by using Package Manager and an unattended
installation answer file.
http://technet.microsoft.com/en-us/library/hh824874.aspx
BCDboot can update an existing boot environment on the system
partition:
http://technet.microsoft.com/en-us/library/cc709667%28v=WS.10%2
9.aspx
BCDEdit is a command-line tool for managing BCD stores. It can
be used for a variety of purposes, including creating new
stores, modifying existing stores, adding boot menu options,
and so on. BCDEdit serves essentially the same purpose as
Bootcfg.exe on earlier versions of Window

NEW QUESTION: 4
Which of the following are used as primary technologies to
create a layered defense for giving protection to a network?
Each correct answer represents a complete solution. Choose all
that apply.
A. Vulnerability
B. Endpoint authentication
C. IDS

D. Firewall
Answer: B,C,D
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